
 
 
 
 
 

Sherwood Mill Pond Committee  
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
Thursday, June 29, 2023 

5:00 – 6:00 p.m.  
Room 201 

 
 

 
The Sherwood Mill Pond Committee will be meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 29, 2023 
has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clocked with the Town Clerk on Thursday, June 29, 2023  


